

Acton UMC 317-862-2588

May 18, 2023 3's Class

This week, we made an ocean picture. We also practiced writing our names.





## REMINDERS



- \* Last Day of School/Field Day is on Thursday, May 25th. Please apply sunscreen before school, we will be spending the day outside (weather permitting).
- \* This will be the last Newsletter of the year.

It has been a pleasure watching your child learn and grow! We are looking forward to a great year with those continuing to our Pre-K! For those of you not joining us again, we wish you the best in your new Pre-K!





Have an awesome Summen!

Everyone have a great weekend & an amazing summer! God Bless!

Mrs. Kramer: marvikramer1@amail.com Mrs. Whitesell: aibbon7@sbcalobal.net